
Update on Area Working Budgets for Farnworth South 
Ward – 1st April 2024 – 30th June 2024 
 
As at the 1st April 2024, the Area Working Discretionary Budget available 
to Farnworth South ward was £23,198.84 
 
There was also a Growing the Good Work Budget of £22,500 and a 
One-off budget allocation of £1,687.85. 
 
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation.  
 
 
Area Working Discretionary Budget - £23,198.84 
 
Scheme Amount  Date 
Payment for artificial Christmas Tree 
for Farnworth Centre outside of Home 
bargains. 

£2,200 April 2024 

Payment for skips for the New Bury 
Clean-up day. 

£888 May 2024 

Total £3,088  
 
Budget remaining to be allocated £20,110.84 
 
 

Social Value Budget – Growing the Good Work - £22,500 
 
No approvals, budget remaining to be allocated £22,500. 
 
One-Off Allocation - £1,687.85 
 
No approvals, budget remaining to be allocated £1,687.85. 
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